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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Comic Relief  

This Friday is Comic Relief Day, so we wanted to let you know that the children can wear red themed mufti 

clothing and bring in as many copper coins that are less than 50p as you can find lying around you house to cover 

a giant red nose in the playground.  Many thanks for your support.   

 

Smart School Council 

We launched the smart school council with the whole school in September which involves every child in 

discussions.  We have now launched our communication team in which children in Years 5 and 6 who have 

applied for the post have a crucial role to play.  We have had our first two meetings and the children have been 

amazing – they have decided on the next school council direction, are planning action teams in KS1 for litter 

picking, planning to ask the whole school how they would like to raise money for the Ukrainian refugees, liaised 

with staff as to the roles they can play and are developing a notice board!  If you want to know more about how 

this system works then follow this link: https://home.smartschoolcouncils.org.uk/ 

There are some good videos on the web page which are very informative. 

 

Children’s University Re-launched 

We’re really pleased to re-launch our Children’s University scheme after a covid-break!  This is a scheme run by 

Plymouth University that is designed to encourage children to take part in extra-curricular activities.  If you sign 

up to the scheme, your child will be issued a booklet whereby they can record the hours spent doing such 

activities.  Once certain milestones are passed, they will receive certificates, and the culmination of the scheme is 

a graduation ceremony at Plymouth University (covid-allowing). If you are interested please email Rebecca and 

she can give a sign up sheet to your children to bring home.  

 

Kind regards 

 

Hilary Priest 

 

Adverts – please note that the school is neither recommending nor supporting the adverts below.  If you wish to advertise in 

our newsletter then please contact the school for details. 

 

For Sale 

 

Xbox One – white £100 

Message 07483 865310 
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